
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 10th June 2024 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Splash! 
 

This week we will think about travelling in, on 

and under water. 

 
 

 

We will discuss how we swim and being safe 

around water. 

 

We will find out about different types of 

boats and submarines.                        

 
 

 

We will explore floating and sinking. 

 

 
Does your child go to swimming lessons? What can 

they tell you about how they keep safe in the 

swimming pool? Have they been swimming in the sea? 

What do they need to do to keep safe in the sea? 

 

 

Have you ever travelled on a boat, ferry or even a 

hovercraft? Where did you go? If you have any 

photos please send in. 

 
 

Play with different toys and containers in the bath, 

sink or water tray. Do they float or sink? What 

happens to it if you fill up a container? 

 
 

 

Literacy 

 
We will read stories about swimming such as 

Topsy and Tim Learn to Swim, and stories 

about travelling on the water such as Lost 

and Found. 

 

We will also read stories such as Billy’s 

Bucket. 

 
 

We will play sound and alliteration games. 

 

 

 

 

Read stories or information books about boats, 

ships, submarines. 

 

Have you been to the Cutty Sark or any other boats 

or ships? What do they look like?  If you have any 

photos please send them in. 

 

Play I-Spy games looking for things beginning with 

initial sounds. 

 

For example, what can you find that starts with 

sound  ‘b’? Ball, bus, beaker, bear, etc. 

 
 



Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 10th June 2024 

 

Maths 
 

 

We will practise combining two groups of 

objects to find the total amount.   

  

 
 

 

 

 

Place small items into two pots or bowls, for 

example, beads or Lego pieces.  Ask your child to be 

a grabbing crab and take some objects out of each 

pot!  How many pieces do they have altogether? 

 

Additional learning 

 
 

We will make Father’s Day cards for fathers, grandfathers or other male relatives. 

 

 

 

We will play in our role-play Laundrette and work on making large construction ships and rafts! 

 
 

 

We will continue working on the Take One picture art. 

 
 

 

We will be learning new songs for our Splash Summer Concert! 

 
 
 

 
 

  


